EUROPEAN COMMISSION

Office of the First Vice-President Mr Frans Timmermans

Head of Cabinet

Brussels, 29 05, 209
Ares (2019) 3304545

Dear Mr Igreja Matos,

President Juncker would like to thank you for your letter of 20 May 2019 in which you enclose a
report of the fact-finding mission to Hungary of the European Association of Judges accomplished
from 24 to 26 April 2019.

We have taken note of its content with attention and shared it with the competent Members of the
College and services.

Yours sincerely,

Mr José IGREJA MATOS
President
European Association of Judges (EAJ)

E-mail: secretariat@iaj-uim.org
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